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Dear All, 
 

This week’s theme in worship related to Listening. Much time 

has been spent considering how we process what we hear 

especially in the noise of modern life. Although the theory of 

visual, auditory and kinaesthetic learning styles has been 

proven to be without a research base, we know that each of 

them supports and often reinforces learning and that we all 

learn in a variety and mixture of ways.  
 

We no doubt all observe the children completely absorbed 

when all their senses are engaged in an electronic programme. 

Our theme will continue next week as we look at the Parables. 

Told as powerful metaphors to help people understand, I 

wonder what the metaphors of our time would be. 

The week after next is our E-safety week and this is a far 

reaching approach to increased understanding for pupils, staff 

and parents. Miss Adams will be providing more information 

about this next week. 
 

This week staff have drawn my attention to the number of 

parents engaged on their phones when collecting their children 

to school. Use of phones and how they could take over our lives 

is more likely in the current climate. We therefore, encourage 

you to put your phone away and greet your child with a smile at 

the end of the day.  
 

I am pleased to say that our Covid related pupil absence was 

down this week from 17% to 12%. Though I appreciate this may 

not cheer you if you are affected by the 12%. 

We continue to seek a Kitchen assistant from 10.30-2pm every 

day. It is not the best paid role in school, but it is a great team 

in the Kitchen and may be a way for someone to return to 

work. If you know anyone who might be interested, please pass 

the advert on.  (see page 2) 

Best wishes 
 
Linda Wiskin 
 

 

 

Friday 28th January 2022 

Head Teacher’s Message 

SCHOOL CALENDAR 

Calendar Events 

Please note there is no Year 5 & 6 After 
School  football club on Tuesday 1st 
February 2022. 

Notices 

Matthew 11-15 He who has ears to hear, let him hear. 

 

Esafety Day 

 

Half Term  

 

Class 9 Year 5 Road Safety Training  

 

Ash Services  2:00 pm - 3:00 pm The Cathedral 

 

Class 10 Year 5 Road Safety Training 

 

World Book Day Celebration   

 

Eucharist Service  

 

Year 2 Tag Rugby Workshop  

The school office is open between 8am 

-4:30pm. If you need to leave a 

message out of hours please email 

office@cathedralschool.essex.sch.uk or 

leave a message on the answerphone 

and we endeavour to deal with the 

messages as soon as possible. 

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/
https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/news-and-diary/school-diary
mailto:office@cathedralschool.essex.sch.uk
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Friday 28th January 2022 
 Matthew 11-15 He who has ears to hear, let him hear. 

Day 0 of the isolation period is 
when you first show symptoms or, 
if asymptomatic, the day you took 
your test. 

People self-isolating with COVID-19 
will have the option to reduce their 
isolation period after 5 full days if 
they test negative on both day 5 
and day 6 (taken 24 hours apart) 
and do not have a temperature. 

Individuals who are still positive on 
their rapid lateral flow tests must 
stay in isolation until they have had 
2 consecutive negative tests taken 
on separate days or after day 10 
isolation ends -no test required. 

Isolation Guidance 

We are seeking a kitchen assistant to work with our successful Kitchen team. This is a 

role for someone willing to have a support role and undertake more hours when the 

need arises.  

If you would like to apply or would like further details please visit Essex School Jobs 

website Kitchen Assistant (essexschoolsjobs.co.uk)  

Kitchen Assistant Required 

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/
http://www.essexschoolsjobs.co.uk/Vacancies/Details.aspx?VacancyId=71948
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Friday 28th January 2022 

Please remember to pre-order lunches on SCOPAY even if your child is  

bringing in a packed lunch from home. 

Instructions can be found on our website/parent’s page     

Lunch Menu week commencing 31st January 2022 

Nut Free School The school aims to protect children who have allergies to nuts, We do not 

allow nuts or nut products in school lunch boxes or in theirs snacks.   

Please can we remind parents to cut grapes in half.  Thank you for co-operation. 

 Matthew 11-15 He who has ears to hear, let him hear. 

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/
https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/parent-manager
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Friday 28th January 2022 

School Crossing Patrol 

 Matthew 11-15 He who has ears to hear, let him hear. 

We are writing to advise that on Tuesday 1 February 2022, one of 
the School Crossing Patrol Officers will be absent.  

 

The sole patrol officer will operate from a point approximately 10 
meters further along (from the usual position) in the direction of 
the station and will stop traffic in both directions before instructing 
pedestrians to cross. This will allow the individual Patrol Officer to 
operate safely. 

Pedestrians will be able to depart/arrive close to the walkway which 
has been created at the edge of the temporary hoardings.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/
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Friday 28th January 2022 

Parent Litter Pick & General Tidy Up This morning 

 Matthew 11-15 He who has ears to hear, let him hear. 

A huge ‘Thank You!’ to the parents that went on a big litter 
pick and had a general tidy up of the footpath alongside 
the school. 

They collected 12 bags of leaves and 3 bags of litter. 

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/
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Friday 28th January 2022 
 

Weekly Special Achievement Awards 

EYFS 

  Elizabeth G James B  

Lower School 

 Zachary T   Katy S  Rüzgar K 
 

Middle School  

 Annabel L  Daniel T Carmen SC 
  

Upper School 

 Gabriella P Charlotte C Miranda B 

Matthew 11-15 He who has ears to hear, let him hear. 

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/
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Friday 28th January 2022 
 

 

Matthew 11-15 He who has ears to hear, let him hear. 

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/

